
Memo from the Office of the Superintendent 
Millville Area School District  

  
To: Safety Committee/MASD Board of Education  
From: Mr. Joseph Rasmus, Superintendent of Schools 
Date: 2/5/25 Jr./Sr. Library  
Time: 5:30 – 6:30PM  
Topic: MASD Safety Committee Meeting  
 
 

• David Sterngold, Esq: McNerney, Page, Vanderlin & Hall- District Solicitor    
 

• Overview of School Security Options that are employed by regional public school 
districts. 

 
• Identify advantages and disadvantages of each respective model. 

 
• Factors to be prioritized to inform the district’s decision making.  

 
• Address Committee Members’ topical questions.   

 
 

• District Timelines/Considerations:  
 

• The district’s contract extension with Hemlock Twp. sunsets on June 30, 2025 
 

• Consistent with MASD Board Policy 610: Purchases Subject to Bid/Quotation, the 
district must advertise a Request for Proposals in order to garner proposals from 
interested individuals, companies, and organizations.  
 

• When seeking competitive bids, the Board shall advertise once a week for three (3) 
weeks in no less than two (2) newspapers of general circulation. 
 

• With kind, quality and material being equal, the bid of the lowest responsible 
bidder meeting bid specifications shall be accepted upon resolution of the Board, 
unless the Board chooses to reject all bids.   

 
• Questions/Concerns 
 
 
• Priorities for NEXT Safety Committee Meeting.   

 
• Schedule NEXT Safety Committee Meeting.   


